
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 1st April 2020 
 

A message from Mr Taylor 

 
Dear Children, 
 
I wanted to write to you again to say well done on all your home learning. I have seen some lovely work 
done at home. Thank you to mums and dads for sharing your photos on our Facebook page, it has been 
lovely to see how creative you have been and to see so many smiling and proud faces. 
 
Please carry on reading and take opportunities to practice your writing whenever you can! 
 
I hope you are managing to be kind to your family members and I hope you have managed to go out for 
walks and bike rides once a day.  I see lots of people have been doing exercise at home. It is important 
to stay fit and active as much as you can.  
 
Remember our school values, they need to apply at home too so be… responsible and respectful to 
your family and do the right thing, just like you do at school - this will make a world of difference to the 
people you live with. You will also need to be resilient with your learning. 
 
I am sure you are all missing your friends and school life. The staff and I miss you all very much. We 
don’t know when school is going to be open again so…  
 
Please stay safe and stay in your homes as much as you possibly can.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mr Taylor 
 
Remember our school values and help at home as much as you can! 
 
 
 
  
 


